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PARO: A Power-Aware Routing Optimization Scheme for Mobile Ad hoc Networks

Status of this Memo

This document is an Internet-Draft and is in full conformance with
all provisions of Section 10 of RFC 2026.

Internet-Drafts are working documents of the Internet Engineering
Task Force (IETF), its areas, and its working groups. Note that other
groups may also distribute working documents as Internet-Drafts.

Internet-Drafts are draft documents valid for a maximum of six months
vand may be updated, replaced, or obsoleted by other documents at any
time. It is inappropriate to use Internet-Drafts as reference
material or to cite them other than as "work in progress.'

The list of current Internet-Drafts can be accessed at
http://www.ietf.org/ietf/lid-abstracts.txt.

The list of Internet-Draft Shadow Directories can be accessed at
http://www.ietf.org/shadow.html.

Abstract

Due to fact that mobile ad hoc nodes have a critical need to preserve
battery power, MANET routing protocols need to consider power saving
techniques during operations. In this Internet-Draft we discuss PARO,
a Power-Aware Routing Optimization protocol that minimizes the
transmission power necessary to forward packets between wireless
devices. Using PARO, intermediate nodes can forward packets between
source-destination pairs thus reducing the aggregate transmission
power consumed by wireless devices. An important property of PAR0 is
that it outperforms traditional broadcast-based routing protocols due
to its power efficient point-to-point on-demand nature. The protocol
is designed to operate as a stand-alone multihop routing protocol for
local-area wireless networks (e.g., single-hop home networks, single-
hop sensor networks, WL,ANs, etc.) and as a power-aware enhancement
for routing in wide-area MANETs.
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